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From: Gary Blauert [gfb47@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Saturday, April 03, 2010 9:01 AM 
To: Kieling, John, NMENV 
Subject: Continuation of National Security Mission at LANL 

Mr. Kieling, 

After reading the article in the Journal North and then finding out that the 
state may ban the open firing of at Los Alamos National Laboratory I dont not 
feel the ban is determined in the proper perspective. The area affected is one that is 
small and animals affected are deer mice and earth worms. I have a son who served two 
tours in Iraq and we as a country have to sacrifice deer mice and earth worms in the 
immediate of open ~lring, I am to live with that if it could save the 
ife of one of our military. 

I do not want the ban imposed on the open fire of explosives at the Los Alamos National 
Laboratory. Please continue the hazardous that allow use of open firing of 
explosives. 

Gary Blauert 
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